
Proceedings of Regular Board Meeting 
February 13, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order by Village President, Bruce Kniprath, at 

6:00 PM. Present were Trustees Ziebell and Steinle. Absent were Trustees 

Hartjes and Dorshorst. The Pledge of Allegiance opened the meeting. 

 

Trustee Ziebell moved that the minutes of last month’s  meeting be approved 

with the correction of a typo it contained. Steinle seconded and motion 

carried. 

 

The solutions to the Village’s being out of compliance on our property 

assessment were discussed. Our assessor favors doing a complete 

revaluation of the Village and will attend next month’s meeting to discuss it 

with the entire Board. 

 

The ordinance violations of the Village’s junk ordinance were again 

discussed. President Kniprath has talked to our attorney on the problem and 

he feels that we may be able to get the ordinance up to par in a short time He 

will be meeting with him again tomorrow. 

 

Several estimates have been received on repairing the park storage building 

and they are continuing to be reviewsd as to how we should proceed. 

 

The Lions Club would like the park opened on March 31st as they will be 

having their annual Easter egg hunt that day. 

 

The listed bills were read and approved for payment. 

 

On motion and vote the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Ronald Peters 

Village Clerk 


